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Question: 
1. Could the Department please confirm that gifts, presented by Her Majesty The 
Queen and His Royal Highness Prince Phillip, during their visit to Australia in 2011, 
were actually funded by the Prime Minister’s Office and thus subsequently the 
Australian people.  

2. Will the Department please provide a complete and comprehensive list of gifts 
that were presented by the Royals to the Australian people during their last visit?    

3. Will the department please list the individual value for each of the gifts 
outlined in response to question three and will the Department please outline how 
much each of the aforementioned gifts cost the taxpayer?  

4. What is the total cost to the taxpayer of gifts presented by the royals to 
Australians on their most recent visit? 

Answer: The cost of gifts presented by Her Majesty The Queen during her visit to 
Australia in October 2011 was not paid for by the Prime Minister’s Office, this 
department nor any other part of the Australian Government.  Following some media 
reporting of the issue in January 2012, Buckingham Palace confirmed that all gifts 
presented during the 2011 visit were paid for by The Queen.  The Department is 
therefore not in a position to provide answers to questions 2-4. 


